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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
January 22, 2015 

ATTEMPTED ARMED ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
 Auburn Police is investigating an attempted armed robbery that occurred this morning at 
the Rainbow Federal Credit Union, 20 Washington St. At approximately 6:30am, a male 
subject confronted a credit union employee in the parking lot with a knife. The suspect 
forced the employee to unlock the door and enter the credit union. 

Once inside, the suspect attempted to have the employee access the vault but was 
unsuccessful. The employee was able to flee from the building and flag down help in the 
parking lot. The suspect fled the building and was last seen running towards Moulton Field. 
The employee was not injured in the incident and the suspect did not take anything from the 
building. 

The suspect is described as a 5’7” white male in his twenties, wearing a dark ski mask, navy 
blue hoodie and dark pants. The incident remains under investigation and anyone with 
information regarding the incident should contact Detective Chad Syphers. 

Surveillance footage is currently not available for media release. 
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